
 

Interfaith Coalitions Annual Winter Warmth Drive provides 

coats each year for everyone form babies to seniors. On 

Sunday October 25th you can bring new and gently used 

winter coats (please NO clothing, light jackets or other 

non-winter items). Coats should be laundered if possible, 

then placed into a plastic bag that is labelled on the outside 

of the bag with the number of coats, sizes (adults 2x and 3x 

and kids) especially needed and gender, if applicable, twist-

tied shut.  Knitted hats and scarves are also cherished. 

Because of COVID-19 concerns, we cannot accept 

unbagged coats, etc. Thanks for sharing the warmth! 

  
DROP OFF AT ST. PETER and ST. JOSEPH ON OCTOBER 25th  


